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UPCOMING DATES
November 6th – We have normal school hours (District is closed for voting)
November 13h – Board Meeting – 5:30 p.m. at the School

November 13th – Domino’s Pizza Open School night

November 14th – Wreath Orders Due
November 20th – Last Swim Session Until January
November 21st – 23rd  – School Closed Thanksgiving Break
December 12th – Peppermint Parade arrive by 5:45

December 24th – January 4th – School Closed Christmas/Winter Break
Peppermint Parade
Our Peppermint Parade musical performance will be held on December 12th at the Civic Center Gryphon Theatre.  Children will need to arrive by 5:45 p.m., with the show starting at 6:00 p.m.  We hope you can join us for this fun annual holiday performance.  
Wreath Sales
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Our annual wreath and greenery sale is underway.  Orders are due by November 14th to have wreaths delivered at the beginning of December.  Donations in lieu or wreath sales are also an option.   This fundraiser is a great way for friends and families that do not live in Laramie to help support our school.  They can purchase a wreath for direct shipment to their door!   Please see me with any questions. Fundraising is an important part of our budget since we are a non-profit school.  Thank you so much for your support!
Parent/Teacher Conferences

Thank you for attending conferences.  We hope you found them helpful and informative.  We will have conferences again in April.  We are always here to visit in between conferences if you have any questions.
Amazon Smile

If you shop Amazon during the holidays – use the smile.amazon.com link, select Open School as your non-profit choice, and we automatically receive a portion of each sale! 
Schedule Changes

We do have room in some morning and afternoon sessions to allow schedule changes and/or additions.  If you are interested in adding sessions after Christmas break (or before), please let me know as soon as possible so I can reserve your spot.  Swimming is the first afternoon to usually fill spots, and it will begin next semester on January 29th for a 10-week session.  It is helpful for those children who are going to Kindergarten next year to slowly adjust to a full day schedule and eat lunch at school with friends.  Our afternoon enrichment is as follows:
Monday – Healthy Kids Rx movement class

Tuesday – Swimming

Wednesday – Spanish a.m., Music afternoon

Thursday – Library and other activities

Friday - Art

Happy Holidays Laramie
We will be making ornaments and decorating an Open School tree for the Happy Holidays Laramie celebration at the UW Art Museum.  Stop by and see the trees!
https://www.uwyo.edu/artmuseum/events/happy-holidays-laramie-festival-of-trees/index.html
Lighting of the Trees  Thursday, November 29, 6 - 8 p.m.  An evening of music and lights with votes for People’s Choice Award and the start of bidding in the silent auction.

 Happy Holidays Laramie Festival of Trees Saturday, December 1, 10:30 a.m. - 3 p.m.  Student art, performances, entertainment, activities, Santa Claus and more!

Hand Soap/Lotion
We encourage frequent handwashing to keep the germs at bay, and I realize this causes hands to be dry.  Winter weather always is rough on skin as well.  We have Equate brand (generic Softsoap) in our hand dispensers, and I have Curel fragrance free lotion available for those whose hands are dry.  If your child has sensitive skin and needs a special lotion or soap, please let me know.  We would like to store lotions/soaps directly with teachers, not cubbies.  We will do our best to help skin stay healthy this winter, while trying to keep our shared germs to a minimum as well.  Thank you!
Follow us on Facebook or Visit Our Website
https://www.facebook.com/laramieopenschool/
Website:   http://www.laramieopenschool.org/
